
  Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

   Community Alert 
                      
                                                                             Alert# P15-2-081CA 

                                                                                   August 18, 2015 

 

Wanted for Residential Burglary 

22
nd

 District (Morgan Park) 
 

About This Crime: 

• This alert gives notice to residents of the Morgan Park (22nd) District of nine 
recent burglary incidents that occurred in the Washington Heights neighborhood 
on beat 2222 during the month of August 2015.    In these incidents, a group of 
two to four male offenders make entry into houses through a window, taking 
property from within the residence and exit through the back door.  The area in 
which these burglaries occur is 8800 S. – 9100 S. Morgan west to Throop St.  
Incidents mostly occur during daytime and evening hours. 

 
About The Offenders: 

• Witnesses report observing 2-4 male Black offenders running from the scene of 
some of the break-ins. Offenders were described as between the ages of 18-25, 
wearing backpacks running in the alleys with property. 

 
Safety Tips: 

• Secure all windows and doors to your residence. 

• Keep gates locked and yard fences secure. 

• Keep a record of serial numbers for your electronic  devices 

• Notify a neighbor, friend, or relative, if you are planning to be out of town 

• Be aware of this situation and alert neighbors in the area about this crime. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

 

 

 

If you have any information about this incident, call the  

Area South Property Crimes Unit at 312-747-8273 

Reference #s HY-375751, HY-378662, HY-380019, HY-381399, HY-382315, 

HY-383714, HY-383738, HY-385353 and HY-387824 


